


taken in Australia's eastern states, New Zealand and many European jurisdictions. We 
perceive that this has impeded the participation of small generators, and we are concerned 
that that if allowed to continue, it will impede the development of the renewable energy 
industry in Western Australia and the state's pruticipation in the oppottunities afforded by 
the increased mandatory renewable energy tru·get. 

LGP looks forwru·d to continuing its pruticipation in the TRC and the SGWG and would 
welcome and encourage close attention by the ERA to the views of the small generator 
community. 

Yours sincerely 

p.p GRAEME ALFORD 
CHIEF EXECUTNE OFFICER 


